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CENSUS 2010

Montana is Counting on You




<<Insert Date>>





Dear <<Insert Name>>:





I need your help in shaping our community’s future. The 2010 Census is fast approaching. By helping spread the message on the importance of the Census, you can help achieve an accurate and complete count for Montana.





Why is an accurate census count so important? The U.S. census is taken every 10 years to count each resident and defines who we are as a nation. Census data inform critical decisions on the national, state and local levels – from congressional representation to the allocation annually of more than $1 billion to Montana in government funding. This means the 2010 Census will directly impact your community and the availability of services.





Consider the following benefits of the 2010 census:





	The census count is used to determine how many representatives from a state will serve in the U.S. House of Representatives and for redistricting efforts at all levels of government including your local legislative districts. The Census is just as important today as when it was established in 1790 in Article 1, Section 2 of the Constitution of the United States. 





	The 2010 Census will create temporary employment opportunities for up to 3,000 people in Montana, bringing some of those jobs to your community.





	Federal and state funds are allocated based, in part, on census data. An accurate count means Montana communities get their fair share of these funds.


	Census data guide local planning decisions, including where to provide additional social services, where to build new roads, hospitals and schools, or where to locate job training centers.





You can help send a strong message to your community about the importance of the 2010 Census and the benefits of being counted. Spread the word and remember to complete and mail-in your form when it arrives in March 2010.





Montana is Counting on You!





For more information visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.2010.census.mt.gov" �www.2010.census.mt.gov�














